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Special Meeting-March 24-1930

The Council met in special session on Monday, March 24 at 8 o'eclock , PeM.
On roll call there were present: Mayor Dedman, Atty Wait, Chief of Police Lent,
Recorder H.B.Eveans and Councilmen Bates, Graham, Koehler, Pfister, Thompson, White
and Zimmerman. Absent Patch . 2

The Mayor announced that the purpose of the meeting was to listen to the re-
port of the Committee appointed to investigate the matter of new pump equipment.

The Committee reported that it had investigated the equipment at Woodburn
installed by the Byron-Jackson Co., and that it favored and believed that a similar
equipment would be satisfactory to Canby.

The Recorder re ad a letter from the above company, in which prices were quoted
and recommendations made as to our needs in the matter. Prices as follows:

Pump $ 1000. 00

Add. stage 20, 00

2 motors 135, 00
Total $ 1155,00

Mr. A. H, Marshall, representative of the above Company, being present,
addressed the Council and explained various matters in regard to the proposition
of his company.

On motion of Graham, seconded by Bates and carried, it was voted to purchase
the necessary equipment from the Byron-Jacksan Co. at the above figure.

Whereupon the matter of the proposed irrigation ditch was presented, and the
Ordinance introduced on March 3 at the regular meeting being read, Mr. Wait offered
several suggestions as to changes and additions which he thought should be made, and
it wes decided to leave the matter in the hands of the Committee on Streets and Public
Property to confer with the Irrigation company and our attorney with the idea of drawing
new franchise Ordinance to be presemted at the next regular meeting.

Adjourned,
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